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City Agency Recruitment and Evaluation Committee Terms of 
Reference 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That the revised Terms of Reference for the new City Agency Recruitment and 
Evaluation Committee be approved. 

 
History 
The Governance and Priorities Committee, at its meeting held on July 18, 2022, 
considered a report from the Administration regarding the above. 
 
Your Committee resolved that the Terms of Reference be amended to reflect that the 
Council member composition be two (2) to three (3) members.  The revised Terms of 
Reference are attached.  
 
Attachments 
July 18, 2022 report of the City Solicitor 
Revised Terms of Reference 


